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The Secretary of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the member states representatives and on behalf of the Chair would like to remind the distinguished delegations that some roads in the vicinity of  the OAS buildings will be closed on  August 6th, due to the 2014 U.S.-Africa Leaders Summit in Washington, D.C.

The Chair further reminds distinguished representatives of the need to make the necessary arrangements, as recommended by the OAS Chief of Security, for attending the Permanent Council meeting scheduled for Wednesday, August 6 2014, at 10.00 AM.

For information about road closures please see the note prepared by the Chief of Security of the OAS http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2014/RoadClosures.doc  
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